
March Praise and Prayer Newsletter 
Dear Friends, 

Thank you so much for your continuing support of Edinboro Camp. We do not take 

that support lightly. We often thank God for your support. Lives are going to be 

changed this year as a result of your continuing support.  Thank you so much. 

Praises: Snow Camps: When we wrote this update 

last month we were in the middle of our snow camps. Now we have completed our 4 

weekends of snow camp. Let me first thank all our staff. They were incredible. Snow camp 

lends itself to some interesting challenges. Mainly since it is over the weekend, our staff has 

their “normal” activities of work or school during the week and still chooses to give up their 

weekend, pouring their full selves into the lives of the campers. We are proud of the love 

they show to our campers. We are proud that the message of the Gospel is on full display. 

We are proud that kids can go and just have a wonderful time enjoying one another in 

Christ. What a blessing it is to be able to have snow camps!   

Chili Cook-off: Our Chili Cook-off was fantastic. It was so nice to be inside with heat while 

the weather outside was not so warm. It was a great time of getting to know one another 

better, talking about Edinboro Camp and what it means to each other, and sharing with one another. Ohh yeah…the 

food was amazing too! 

Prayer Concerns:    

Summer Youth Camps. We can’t believe that in less than 100 days, our 

youth camps will be starting! On Valentines Day our registration 

officially opened for the summer camp. We are seeing registrations 

steadily come in.  

Every registration is both an answer to prayer and a prayer request. We 

have been praying that the Lord sends us campers to share His love 

with, and every registration is an answer to that prayer. We also realize 

that behind every one of those registrations is a child who has an 

opportunity for a truly life changing week, and we want that for every 

one of our campers.  

Our youth camp brochures are available. If you need more brochures 

just let us know. If your church is assisting in sending kids to camp, ask us about a transfer code. A transfer code makes 

the online registration process much easier for everyone. 

Be praying for our youth camps. Be praying: 

#1: For our staff – that God will bring us the staff we need and 

God will use them to do amazing things for His Glory! 

#2: For our campers – That we will have a lot of registrations 

and those who attend camp will see God will do a life-

changing work in their lives  

Family Camp – We are also gearing up for our annual Family 

Camp. The “Family” part of Family Camp is the Family of God. 

It is one big family. Clear your calendars for August 5th-13th. 

Join us a great time of fellowship and spiritual growth.  

Thank you! 

It will never get old to thank our faithful supporters. We value you and 

ask that you continue to support and pray for the work of Edinboro 

Camp. Thank you so much! 

 

Dan and Heather Borchert 

2023 Summer Camps: 

May 26-29 Memorial Day Campout all ages) 

June 11-16 Teen Camp (age 15-18) 

June 18-23 Adventure Camp (age 12-14) 

June 25-30 Pathfinder Camp (age 10-11) 

July 3-7 Day Camp (age 6-9) 

July 9-14 Trailblazer Camp (age 8-9) 

July 17-21 Adults with Special Needs Camp (age 18+) 

July 23-28 Base Camp (age 13-18) 

August 5-13 Family Camp (all ages) 

 Edinboro Camp and Retreat Center 

 edinborocamp_cma 

 edinborocamp@gmail.com 

 www.edinborocamp.org 

 814-882-9816 

mailto:edinborocamp@gmail.com
http://www.edinborocamp.org/

